
 
 
 

ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE 
92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202 

 
 
 
 
      November 19, 2022 
 
Robert M. Graber, Clerk 
Erie County Legislature 
92 Franklin Street Fourth Floor 
Buffalo, New York 14202 
 

Re: November 21, 2022 Public Hearing on the 2023 Tentative Erie County Budget 
to be Held via Video Conferencing Due to Snowstorm State of Emergency  

 
Dear Mr. Graber: 
 
 I am writing to advise you that due to the State of Emergency declared by Governor Hochul,   
I am shifting the Legislature’s scheduled November 21, 2022 Public Hearing on the 2023 Tentative Erie 
County Budget from being held in the Chambers of the Legislature to a virtual hearing via Zoom, and 
in order to help protect the public, and members and staff of the Erie County Legislature, from harm 
traveling to and from Old County Hall.   
 
 Please notify all legislators, staff, the media, and the public of this change and the call-in details.  
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      April N.M. Baskin 
      Chair of the Legislature 
 
cc: County Legislators 
 County Executive 
 County Administrators and Department Heads 
 

 


